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UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3
RJS

5th Mareh, 1952.

Classn.

Dear S5ir,

You will,observe from my cablegram of
yosterday's date that the Committee had before them
the cases of the "BAHIA THETIS", "BAHIA AGUIRRE" and
"BAHIA BUEN SUCESO" and the t they decided to take
a strong line in bringing the class continuance
of these ships to a head.

I made 1t quite clear that you were
angling for time in the hope of & change of face on
the part of the Owners, and managed to obtain

sufficient postponement to enable you to talk the
cases over with Mr. Gale upon his arrival.

Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the

Classification Committee

W Rﬁm., E‘q.'
BULENOS AIRES.
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